[image: image1.jpg]The 31* Session of the UPR Working Group
Wednesday, 14 November 2018
Review of Malta

Intervention by Romania
Thank you Mr. President.

Romania welcomes the distinguished delegation of Malta and thank them for
the comprehensive presentation.

We commend Malta’s commitment to the protection and promotion of
human rights and its constructive engagement with the UPR mechanism.

While noting the progress achieved since the Second UPR Cycle, we would
like to make the following recommendations:

- to continue the measures covering a wide spectrum of child-related
issues, in various areas such as education, health, welfare support and
so forth, aimed at guaranteeing a better protection and improved
opportunities to child development and wellbeing;

- to continue the initiatives aimed at promoting gender equality in
employment and the participation of women in decision-making
positions;

We thank you, Mr. President, and wish Malta a succesfull UPR.
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